The Chapel's bylaws require that a member be elected to serve on the Nominating Team at the Annual Meeting. Mary Barnett, Ronna Gjesfjeld and Lou Elder were nominated from the floor and Mary Barnett was elected. Ronna and Lou were honored and thanked for being quality candidates for that position....read more

Along with Mary Barnett, the Nominating Team consists of Rev Erin McCabe, a member of the Board of Trustees (Diane Wilks was selected by the Board at last Tuesday's monthly Board meeting), and a fourth member who is to be selected from the membership at large by these three. That fourth member will be the chairperson for the Team. The Nominating Team's purpose is to generate a slate of quality candidates for Board positions opening up in March of 2015.

Jerry Woody, who was elected to the Nominating Team at last year's Membership Meeting, spoke of this year's Nominating Team process and thanked his fellow members, Chairperson Patricia McNinch, who was unable to attend Sunday, Rev. Erin, Patrice Bryant